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Reference Number: RI12412.
Thank you for your request for information (under the Freedom of Information Act 2000).
We are pleased to confirm that we hold the information you have requested and are therefore able to provide answers to your questions.

Please provide a list of all financial interactions between the university and its subsidiary institutions and the Chinese Students and Scholars Association (CSSA). IE,
please provide a list of funding provided to the CSSA.

The University has not had any interactions between its subsidiary institutions and the Chinese Students and Scholars Association (CSSA).

If you are unhappy with the way in which your request has been dealt with or with the outcome of the consideration given to your request, you may ask for an Internal Review. If
you are not content with the outcome of the Internal Review you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Our procedure for carrying out
Internal Reviews can be found under the ‘Complaint’ section of this document.

If you have any queries about this response or would like any further information about your request, or the Freedom of Information Act in general, please do not hesitate to
contact us again by e-mail (freedomofinfo@cardiffmet.ac.uk).

Yours sincerely,

Governance and Compliance Advisor / Ymgynghorydd Llywodraethu a Chydymffurfiaeth





